
 

 

Zero Waste Meeting 
31st March 2025 

Notes 
 
Present: Rachael Sharples (Chair); Dave Johnson; Rick Battarbee; Gill Battarbee; Malcolm Secrett (Notes) 

 
1. Apologies: Ian Benson, Jan Hindle 
 
2. Matters arising and actions from last meeting (6th January  ‘25) not included below  

None 
 
3. Jumble Trail 4th May 2025 

RS reported that we have 16 entries so far, and it was agreed that these are sufficient at this stage to go 
ahead. 
 
Action RWB: Send out a reminder email to entrants from 2023. 
 
Action RWB: Various initiatives were discussed for publicity, including social media and Drystone Radio. 
 
Action MS: From 11th April daily until 16th April log in to addinghamjumble@gmail.com to check for new 
table bookings, and forward any to RWB. 
 
Action GB: Check requirements for a Risk Assessment. 
 

4. Zero Waste Week 
Litter picking arrangements were discussed and agreed. GB was approached by Brownies re organising a 
litter pick. GB suggested 5th May (but bank holiday & following Ilkley gala- so not sure suitable). Also 
suggested 10th May which is the waste week litter pick. GB awaiting reply from Brownies. 
Action RS and GB: Advise RWB about the quantity of picking equipment to be procured.  
 
Noted that no formalised speaker session is being held. 
 
Action RWB: Place publicity on social media and organise verge boards for two weeks prior. 
 
Action DJ: Arrange for table charity posters to be printed by Peter Thompson. 
 

5. Zero Waste Questionnaire 
RWB verbally reported on the objectives and statistical outcomes from the 2024 Zero Waste Questionnaire. 
Action RWB/IB/MS: Create a written report for distribution. 
 
Action RWB/IB: Design a waste related section for  the proposed Village Questionnaire to be created under 
the auspices of CAA. 

 
6. Article in Aspire Magazine 

RS reported that Aspire Magazine would be keen to publish articles about Addingham Environment Group, 
and after discussion it was agreed that RWB would contact Aspire. 
Action RS: Provide RWB with Aspire’s email address. 

 
7. AOB 
Action All: RWB asked whether everyone could take a look at the CAA website 
(https://www.climateactionaddingham.info/) and review the content for clarity and ease of understanding. 

 
8. Date of next meeting  

Monday 2nd June 18:00 at the Lord Addingham 
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